
LEGAL NOTICE 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON BUDGET 
AND APPROPRIATION ORDINANCE 

PURSUANT TO THE ILLINOIS MUNICIPAL BUDGET LAW 
BY THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF THE 

LIMESTONE TOWNSHIP FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on September 12, 2024 at 6:00 

p.m., a public hearing will be held by Board of Trustees of the Limestone Township 

Fire Protection District, Peoria County, Illinois at Limestone Central Fire Station, 

7800 W Plank Rd., Peoria, Illinois, for the purpose of considering the Fiscal Year 

2018-2019 budget and appropriation ordinance in accordance with the Illinois 

Municipal Budget Law, 50 ILCS 330/1 et seq. 

 

Copies of the tentative budget are available for public inspection between 

the hours of 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday, at Limestone 

Central Fire Station, 7800 W Plank Rd., Peoria, Illinois. In addition, copies are 

available for inspection at the following locations when the firehouse is occupied: 

 

Station 2, 3412 W. Malone St., Peoria, Illinois  

Station 4, 7907 W. Pfeiffer Rd., Mapleton, Illinois 

Station 5, 3518 Southport Rd., Peoria, Illinois 

 

Citizens attending the hearing shall have the right to provide written and 

oral comments and ask questions concerning the budget and appropriation 

ordinance. 

 
      Keith Steele 

   Secretary        
Limestone Township Fire Protection District 


